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April 8, 1983

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald

Chief, Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Co ‘ission
Washington, D.C. 20555

REF: Docket No. 71-9135
Dear Mr. MacDonald:

We acknowledge with thanks your prompt response
to our error notice for the Model C-~10 shipping package
(your letter, March 29, 1983, ref. 71-9133). We are
somewhat chagrined to report that we have only just now
observed the same identical typographical error on page
5 of the safety evaluation dated April 30, 1982, for
the Century model radiography devices (71-9135). Line
4 of the paragraph labeled "THERMAL" should read
"...melt temperatures above 1475°F..." Will you please
correct this for us, also?

We appreciate your help and interest.

Respectfully submitted,

qﬂﬂuauat.tl-/ﬂutut(c
Donald H. Riddle
Executive Vice President

slm

cc: Mr. Richard R. Rawl
U. 8. Dept. of Transportation
Office of Hazardous Materials Regulation
DMT 223
Materials Transportation Bureau
400 Seventh Street, SW
Washington, D.C. 20590
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